STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

15 West Yakima Avenue, Suite 200 « Yakima, Washington 98902-3452 « (509} 575-2490

August 6, 2003

CERTIFIED MAIL
7002 2410 0007 8526 3267

Jim Thomas

Snow & Sons Produce Co.
521 Wellner Road
QOutlook, WA 98938

RE: Cancellation of State Permit No. ST-9228
Effective August 5, 2003

Dear Mr. Thomas:

The Department has received your August 4, 2003, letter requesting cancellation of the above-
referenced permit. Based on the information in the letter and a recent site inspection, it has
been determined that there is no longer evidence of significant discharge or impact to waters of
the state at your facility.

Therefore, State Waste Discharge Permit No. ST-9228 for Snow & Sons Produce Co. is hereby
canceled effective August 5, 2003. This letter constitutes final administrative disposition of the
~ referenced permit.

In the event a change in the reported circumstances causes this activity to have any discharge
to surface waters and/or non-surface waters you will need coverage under either a State,
NPDES, or General Permit. Accordingly, you should contact the Water Quality Program at this
office prior to making any changes in the destination, character, or quantity of the discharge.

If you have any gquestions in this matter, please contact Cindy Huwe at 509/457-7105.

TH. T

homas Tebb, L.E.G.
Section Manager
Water Quality Program

GTT:emr
cc: Bev Poston, Ecology-Olympia

Joe Ortiz, Ecology-Yakima
indy Huwe, Ecology-Yakima




